
 

 

 

 

TO:  Andrew Rivera  

FROM:   Clarissa Davis 

DATE:  August 17th, 2018 

SUBJECT:   Postponement for August 21st ZAP meeting  
 

 
This is to inform that project Schwausch Boat Dock, case number SP-2018-0128D, that is 
scheduled for the August 21st, 2018 Zoning and Platting Commission meeting is postponed 
indefinitely by the applicant. 

If you have any questions, please contact Clarissa Davis at 512-974-1423 or 
Clarissa.Davis@austintexas.gov. 
 
Thank you, 

 
 

Clarissa Davis 
Senior Planner  
Development Services Department 
Land Use Review – Site Plan  


